## **RECOMMENDATION**

At the December 11, 2017 meeting of the Aurora Municipal Airport Advisory Board it was unanimously recommended that the City Council select the firm of Crawford, Murphy & Tilly, Inc. as the Engineer of Record for the Aurora Municipal Airport and approve a five year agreement for engineering services for the Aurora Municipal Airport between the City of Aurora and Crawford, Murphy & Tilly, Inc.

12-11-17

Date

Jim Anmbruster, Chairman

Aurora Municipal Airport Advisory Board